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Now Arriving at Grand Canal Dock Station  
 

 

 
International rail traveler Paul Bergdolt took this picture of an MU train at 
Grand Canal Dock Station in Ireland. Read about it in his final installment of 
his rail trip to Ireland in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, October 4 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Silver Spring 
Station where Ray Saunders will present Virginia Rails. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, November 1 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Silver Spring 
Station featuring Big Steam is Back.  
 
 


